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Comments: Wayne National Forest Singletrack

 

Dear WNF representative;

 

As an Ohio native I have had the joy of routinely accessing the moto/atv/utv trails within WNF as well as those in

the NW of Ohio, supported by the Toledo Trail Riders.  While it is true that WNF has a much larger variety of

trails, I find that the trails near Toledo are more enjoyable for the single track areas they provide to off road

motorcycle enthusiasts, as well as the one-way trail directions.  The most stressfful parts of riding WNF (and why

I don't often visit) is oncoming UTVs in narrow two track.

 

 

I strongly encourage Wayne National Forest to consider developing dedicated motorcycle single track routes

utilizing a variety of terrain from beginners to expert.  I further steongly encourage the development of safe,

songle direction trail usage.

 

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Scott Henkels

 


